
Important Update Regarding Our 

Telemarketing Activities 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to sincerely thank you for your feedback 

regarding our telemarketing efforts. Your opinions matter to us, and we are committed to 

providing you with the best possible service. 

As a result of the valuable insights we received from our customers, we have decided to 

temporarily pause our telemarketing initiatives. This will allow us to review and enhance our 

approach to better align with your preferences. 

We appreciate your input and patience during this time. If you have further suggestions or 

concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for being a part of our community. 

Sincerely, 

Your Company Name 


